
The Learn English Holiday hosted a group of 31 people from the Romero Centre in 
Brisbane from Sunday 11th April - Friday 16th. The group consisted of 15 adults and 16 
children ranging in age from a few months to 61. A group of wonderful locals hosted 
our visitors.

We were wonderfully supported by Immanuel Lutheran College at their Environment 
Centre, with several staff assisting in preparations, and with sessions for the younger 
students and at the beach.

We believe the programme was very successful, as have our guests judging from those 
lovely comments from Beata and Hui below.

Once again the large number of volunteers who helped us over the week certainly 
contributed to the positive experiences for our 
guests, and without them – hosting, teaching 
classes, donating food, helping in classes, driving, 
playing together – we wouldn’t be able to do it. A 
great group of 51 people over the week!

Two local businesses also helped with generous 
discounts – Wildlife HQ and Fisheries on the Spit. 
Their generosity takes significant pressure off our 
need to raise extra funds.

Congratulations and many thanks to you all!

These two beautiful messages from the 
Romero Centre tell us all we need to know!
Hallo Lesley and Sunshine Coast Amazing 
Buddies!!!

Thank You so much for the amazing experience our 
people had with You!

We have heard wonderful things and they enjoyed 
it so much

I have met with S……… today in the morning and she was so grateful for the 
experience, kindness, patience and friendliness of her hosts. She said that they are 
the most amazing people and they were so patient with the kids. She expressed deep 
gratitude for the opportunity to know Sunshine Coast Buddies. She really loved it so 
much!

I guess it proves the truth that the human heart does not know borders, race, religion or 
customs but only friendship and love!

With Love and Gratitude,

Beata

Hi all,

Such a pleasure to work with you people. Though I was on leave in last few days I still 
received beautiful feedbacks through messages clients left about the program. A client 
is willing to meet me at tomorrow wanting to share the experience face to face. She 
said that’s greatest days to her.

Good to see the ‘Would I lie to you’ quite popular. It was a short notice to clients for 
preparation. I’m glad they’ve enjoyed it so much!

Kind regards, Hui

LEARN ENGLISH HOLIDAY
April 2021


